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The Norton Star           2
nd

 November 2020 

Mrs Farren says… 

It has been a truly fantastic and busy half term.  

The children have achieved so much in just 7 weeks: they have made incredible progress 

and have come to school with such positivity. Together, we (teachers, parents, governors 

and FoNS) have all worked hard to strengthen our Norton family under unprecedented 

circumstances. I have the best job in the world and the school community makes me smile 

every day. 

We hope you have a wonderful half term and enjoy this valuable time with your children. 

They are, after all, the very best children in the world. 

 

Mrs Farren and Team Norton 

 

Before and After School Club 
 

Reminder - Before and After School Club 
invoices are now emailed monthly. 

 
September invoices have been sent and 

are now due for settlement. 
If you have not received your September 

invoice please contact the office to update 
us. 

 
October invoices will be emailed after half 

term. 
. 

Remember to complete a booking form 
for your term 2 places 

 
 
 
 

 
Diary Dates 

 

Interim reports will be sent out after the 

half term break (16th November) 

 

Parents evenings will be held remotely 

(or by phone if you prefer) on 17th and 

19th November 

 

Dinner money 
 

Please check your dinner money account 
and clear any debts before next term. 

 
Non Uniform Day 

 
Wow! Today you have raised £145.10 towards 

the new extended playground flooring. 
 

 

Christian Value: 

 
 On the website/dojo: 

 
In book bags: 


